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In the interest of maintaining consistency with respect to where industry information is 
placed, Northern Harvest Sea Farms is making information already published on the 
Canadian Food Inspection Agency website, and already discussed on the company’s 
Facebook page on October 16th, available here on the Provincial industry website as 
well. 
 
As previously posted, Northern Harvest’s Harvey Hill East location was confirmed for 
ISA by the Canadian Food Inspection Agency through testing of Atlantic Salmon that 
took place last July. Detection happened in one cage; the cage was harvested; and no 
further detections were made from any other cage on the site. 
 
The original post can be found at: 
https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=2514377008609465&id=20668022271250
0. 
 
This is not a new disclosure. The site is empty and fallow. Posting this information on 
the NAIA.ca website in addition to other media platforms is in keeping with new public 
reporting regulations put in place by the Provincial Government. 
 
-30- 
 
Communications Contact: 
Jason Card 
Director of Communications  
Northern Harvest Sea Farms 
(709) 699 9171 
jason.card@mowi.com 


